
Wednesday, October 5, 2022 
Announcements 

Yearbook 

Dual Language is celebrating Latinx Heritage Month:  DID 
YOU KNOW - Latino culture is known for high culture
(literature) music like reggaeton and banda, folk art, dance 
and religion. 
 
 
 
 
DONS:  It is never too early to start thinking of college.  
SVHS wants everyone to start planning their futures.  
Starting this month, we will begin our College Promotion.  
Join us on Wednesdays by wearing gear from one of your 
favorite universities, colleges, vocational/trade schools.  
Wear your favorite college t-shirt, take a picture wearing 
the college t-shirt and email it to your counselor.  We will 
add it to our college t-shirt wall  We will also have a 
monthly contest in period 2 classes.  The class with the most 
college t-shirts for the month will win a pizza party. 

Also, stop by the table outside of the Counseling Office 
TODAY and every Wednesday to answer trivia questions 
for the chance to win a prize. 

Girls Varsity Flag Football vs Beckman 
  @ Orange Great Park - 5:30 
 
 
 
 

Sports 

Come One, Come All:  Drama Club is holding their Fall 
Play Rehearsal TODAY and Thursday in Room 307 from 
3:45 to 5:15.  This year’s Fall Play is the “Crucible” by 
Arthur Miller.  If you are at all interested in taking part, 
please come to the rehearsals. 
 
NAMI Club will be having a meeting TODAY during 
Lunch on the Grass Area between Room 401 and Room 
405.  Come by and join us for a fun activity.  We hope to 
see you all there! 
 
 
 
 
Hey Dons:  Would you like to support your student body?  
For Dons, By Dons will be having a Boba Fundraiser on 
Thursday, October 6th, during the home Football game.  
We will be selling Milk Tea and Thai Tea with Boba.  
Come and support us! 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention Club Officers and Club Advisors:  On October 
26th Link Crew will be hosting a Trunk-or-Treat event.  If 
your club is interested in selling and/or giving candy away 
to trunk-or-treaters, make sure to send a club officer or 
representative to attend our informational meeting during 
Lunch in Room 602 on Thursday, October 6th. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For all clubs that want to participate for Dia de Los 
Muertos:  There will be a meeting on Thursday, October 
6th, during Lunch in Room 505.  This is the last meeting 
for selling food, making an altar and for any special 
performances. 

Clubs & Activities 

SENIORS:  Time is running out to take your senior  
portraits.  Make-ups will not happen on campus this year.  
The only way to secure your portrait in the yearbook is to 
go to the studio and take your yearbook portrait.  You must 
call PSS Imaging to book an appointment.  Hurry because 
they are running out of slots quickly!  You must take your 
portrait by October 30th to be included in the yearbook.  
See our Instagram @yearbook.svdons for more details or 
ask Mr. Garcia for more information. 



Faculty Section 

Group D has duty this week 

Please Release The Following 

 Girls Varsity Flag Football 

@ 1:15 
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